
Permanent Way 

 
The P’Way Department maintains, improves and extends all aspects of the track between 

Aviemore and currently the River Dulnain, some 10 route miles away, with the aim of 

reaching Grantown on Spey. 

 

If you have a general interest in Railways and enjoy some exercise in the great outdoors, 

then the P’Way is for you. 

 

A reasonable level of fitness is required for the many and varied tasks, from the light to 

the heavy, for which we have some machine assistance. Skills can be learned on-the-job 

and you’ll be amazed what can be achieved through teamwork – lead by an experienced 

ex-British Rail Professional. The main “Gang” usually meet two weekends a month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in volunteering in the P’Way contact - 

 

Neil.MacQueen@btinternet.com 

 

Telephone 07841269853 


